

Hamilton County School District

Superintendent of Schools 5683 US Highway 129 South, Suite 1 Jasper, Florida 32052

Phone: 386.792.1228 - Fax: 386.792.3681

School Board Members

Cheryl McCall – District 1
Gary Godwin – District 2
Saul Speights – District 3
Johnny Bullard – District 4
Sammy McCoy – District 5

Lee Wetherington-Zamora, Superintendent

Christopher B. Combass, Director of Teaching & Learning Services

July 25, 2022

Dear Stakeholders:

Due to the dedication and perseverance of our students, staff, parents, and community members, the Hamilton County School District was able to acquire a school and district grade of 'C' for the 2021-2022 school year. State assessment results indicate improvements in several areas, and plans for the upcoming school year are already underway as the district strives for 100% learning gains!

As a motivational tool, the district established an FSA Incentive Program to reward students who earned points toward the school grade. In order to accomplish this initiative and prepare for our upcoming FSA Incentive Celebration, we need your help. If you or your organization would like to contribute a monetary donation for student drawings, please see the link provided.

If you have any questions regarding this initiative or would like to purchase a gift for student incentives, please contact us any time. You can e-mail me at chris.combass@hamiltonfl.com or call my office at 386-792-7814. The timeline for making a donation has been extended until August 10th. On behalf of the Hamilton County School District, thank you for your support! Together, we are truly making a difference!

Sincerely,

Christopher B. Combass

Hamilton County School District